
Library Renovation 

May 28, 2021



South Side of Library



Front of Library



Fire Sprinkler Line



Parking Lot



NOTICE: Construction Area

Notice: Contractors will be installing a construction worksite temporary fence between the west of the 
E.Y. Berry Library and Meier Hall. The fence will in place through June 1st. This fencing will create a 
boundary to protect pedestrians from being too close to the construction area. Facilities Services requests 
pedestrians and vehicles to use the road/sidewalk on the west side of Meier Hall.

Thank you for your patience 

and cooperation. Please 

contact Facilities Services or 

Public Safety for questions. 
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